Mindy Andis

From: Remi Bordelon

Sent: Monday, February 26, 2024 8:02 AM
To: Mindy Andis

Subject: FW: HPC term renewal

From: RUTH FLETCHER <deuce191@comcast.net>

Sent: Saturday, February 24, 2024 6:44 PM

To: Remi Bordelon <rbordelon@newcastlecolorado.org>
Subject: HPC term renewal

I CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Remi,
I would like to continue on the HPC for another term, to continue being a part of the projects we have

going.
Thank you,
Richard C. Fletcher



